
 

 

16 April 2024  
 
Dear Parents 

One Night Residential –Tattenhall October 2024 
 

This year we will be holding the one night Year 4 residential on Tuesday 08 October 2024 
and Wednesday 09 October 2024. During our time at Tattenhall the children will be taking 
part in a range of outdoor activities along with art/drama workshops.  
 
On Thursday 02 May 2024 we will holding two parent’s meetings at either 2.30pm or 
6.15pm where we will provide more information about the trip.  
 
If you wish for your child to attend the residential we would ask for a deposit of £30 to be 
paid on or before Friday 17 May 2024 and the balance paid no later than Monday 01 July 
2024.      
 
Please find important information below: 
 
Date:  Tuesday 08 October 2024 and Wednesday 09 October 2024 
Location: Tattenhall (near to the Ice Cream Farm).   
Cost:  We are unable to advise the actual cost until we have confirmed numbers due 
to the cost of transport.  The price of the trip will be approximately £110 per child (it may be 
slightly over or slightly under) and we will confirm the exact cost as soon as all deposits have 
been received.  
 
Children in receipt of free school meals are entitled to half price trips.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs McGunigall  
Headteacher 
 


